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August
Twenty-second
1924.

Dr. Arthur L. \Yalsh,
309 Drummond Building, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. Walsh:

- to acknowledge receipt of your undated 
letter addressed to the Principal expressing your acceptance of the 
offer contained in his conmunioation of the 31st July.

1 313 £?lad that you are able to accept. You will receive a formal confirmation of your anocintment in due 
course.

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid êovey
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